
PTA General Assembly Meeting
December 5, 2022

PTA 2022-2023 So Far:
● Summer Activity Program

○ Popsicles on the Playground
○ Pizza with the Principal
○ e-Reader Drawing coming up on Friday!

● Teacher Classroom Donations - up to $200 per full-time teacher given out to buy supplies for their
classrooms and $100 per part-time teacher. PTA was able to give $8,854 to teachers at school to kick off
the year in addition to the $275 given from the state department.

● PTA pays for paper for teachers throughout the year, up to $5,000
● Teacher Treats monthly, plus a luncheon in August & one in November
● Football Players & Cheerleaders in the morning carline, hoping to get this organized for basketball too
● Traffic Control - PTA covers the officer’s hourly rate for the morning & afternoon. We kept two officers at the

beginning of the year on Scuffletown and will do that again in January to help keep traffic flowing.
● Spirit Nights -

○ Next one is Friday, December 16th at Vampire Penguin from 12:00 - 8:00
● EagleFest was November 11th

○ Raised $22,000 between the silent auction and the carnival.
○ Most successful EagleFest to date!
○ Funds will be used for Teacher Grants - PTA will offer 40 $400 grants to teachers, totalling

$16,000 to the school directly into classrooms.
○ Leftover funds will be used for professional development, at Mr. Ross’ discretion
○ $6,000 is put as a down payment for next year’s EagleFest. The date will be determined when the

school calendar is released.
● Holiday Shop/Frosty’s Fair is going on now!
● Reflection Entries are due December 9th electronically



Coming Up This Year:
● Dance - February 10th from 6:00-8:00 pm at school
● Boosterthon in March
● Great Book Exchange in April
● Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week in May
● Planning Summer Activity for the 2023 Summer

Needs for PTA:
● Board Members - need new ones! Every position is open next year.
● Volunteers - check the PTA website for open volunteer options. Please make sure you are a Level 2 volunteer

for this.

Questions? Email bcesptapresident@gmail.com
Want to Volunteer? Email bcesptavolunteers@gmail.com
Want to be on the Board Next Year? Email bcesptapresident@gmail.com

PTA Website: http://www.bellscrossingpta.org/
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